Windmere Road Dist. Meeting May 7, 2024

Meeting called to order 7:03 pm

Attendees:

Chris Boyer Richard Renton Evie Klewicki Kevin Segrud Tom & Sherri Payne

Old business

Road repairs – none planned to be completed in 2024 at time of meeting.

New business

No new business to discuss at the time of the meeting. Simon construction to continue snow removal for the 2024-2025 snow season.

Evie Klewicki - gave an overview of the finances for the year.

Board members all agreed to stay in their positions for another year.

Chris Boyer – president

Richard Renton – Vice president

Evie Klewicki – Secretary / Treasurer

Tom asked about HOA dues asked if liens had been filed on homeowners – HOA issue not road issue.

Meeting adjourned 7:30 pm